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ANNUAL WORK PARTY 
On July 14 many of Shoreline’s worshipers showed up for 
the annual event.  There wasn’t much partying going on—
just work!  Tui mowed the lawn the day before and got 
caught in a torrential rain storm.  The parking lot was 
swept, the flower bed was weeded. The 
front of the church grounds were raked and 

trimmed.  All the gardens were weeded.  Inside, Kristin, 
Michele, Jan and Sidonia washed windows, cleaned wood-
work.  Mele cleaned the Nursery,the kitchen was straighten 
up and organized.  Many Thanks to; Tui, Markereta, Mele, 
Kristin, Nellie, Meredani, Gordon, Michele, Andy, John, Mike, 
Donna, Sidonia, Jan and Janelle. 

MARY  MAGDALENE 
On April 21, the women of Shoreline, once again served lunch to the homeless 
women who frequent the Mary Magdalene Church.  While they were downtown, they 
visited what was to be the new home for Mary Magdalene—the Plymouth Congrega-
tional Church, on the corner of Stewart and 9th Avenue, one block east of the Grey 
Hound Bus Station.  The next visit to Mary Magdalene will be July 28th and they will 
once again visit that beautiful church—a land mark of Seattle. 
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Howard Steele is in the Hospital after falling and breaking 2 ribs, and having a Heart Attack.  He is  

At Northwest Hospital, room #340.  If you are unable to visit him and you would like to send a 

card, please send it to his daughter’s address:  24218 77th Pl. W, Edmonds, WA 98026. 

 

Please keep the up-coming Bar-B-Q fundraiser event for the Fiji Flood Relief in your prayers.  This 

is not limited to just our church but the neighborhood, your family and friends.  

 

Continued prayer for Devi, Elizabeth Dean, Zach, Ron, Dick and Chung . 
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Tidbits 
The next Administrative  Council meeting will be July 19 at 7pm 
 
Sign—Up Sheets for Mary Magdalene are on the table in the back of the Sanctuary.  If you are un-
able to go and serve the lunch, your contribution of a delicious dish will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Pastor Michele will be away from August 2 until the 8th of August.  Kristine will deliver the Message 

Ariella S. Mak-Neiman  

  Adam Neiman 

It is with great sadness that we announce that 
Sui-Yin and Adam Neiman will be leaving the 
Church as Sui-Yin is moving on in her career. 
She has been a real blessing to the church  
and her talent  is much appreciated.  And it 
was very good of her to share Adam with us, 
that is a bonus for Shoreline UMC. 
We are preparing a going away gathering for 
them for the end of the month, but all details 
are not worked out yet.  You will be notified 
soon.  Of course, we pray for them and ask 
God’s Blessing on them as they go into their 
future.   
 

 

 

Fijian Bar-B-Q! 
Sunday, August 19  

Shoreline UMC 
 This Bar-B-Que is to benefit the 

Fiji Flood Relief. 

Please bring your Family, 

Friends and Neighbors  


